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From: "maryjanek" <maryjanek@orangeny.com>
To: "'The Killing Kompany'" <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
Sent: Monday, October 02, 2006 9:12 AM
Subject: RE: Thanks Again From THE KILLING KOMPANY
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10/05/2006

Jon, 
  
Everyone enjoyed themselves so much.  Thank you again for all your patience with me.   
  
Can you give me an idea of what different shows you do?  We want to do something different next year but not 
sure what.  Have to discuss with the committee but if you could give me a general idea I can talk to them about it. 
  
Thanks again and please thank all the actors that were there that night too! 
  
Mary Jane 
  
  
  
Mary Jane Krecidlo 
Orange County Chamber of Commerce 
11 Racquet Road 
Newburgh, NY 12550 
Phone: 845-567-6229 
Fax: 845-567-6271 
www.orangeny.com 


